
I. 3D PRINTING 

The Library’s 3D printer is available to the public to make three dimensional objects in PLA 

plastic using a design that is uploaded from a digital computer file.  

 

II. USAGE RULES  

The 3D printer may be used for lawful purposes only. Patrons will not be permitted to use the 

printer to create objects that are: 

• Prohibited by local, state or federal law. 

 

• In violation of another's intellectual property rights; for example, materials that is 

subject to copyright, patent or trademark protection. 

 

• Unsafe, harmful, dangerous or that may pose an immediate threat to the well-being of 

others; for example, guns, knives or other possibly lethal weapons. 

 

• Obscene of otherwise inappropriate items for the library environment. 

 

 3D printing at the library will cost $.10 per gram which includes weight of support, rafts and 

fillers.             

 

3D print objects must be smaller than 6"x6"x6" and objects are printed in single filament color. 

Items printed from the 3D printer, that are not picked up within seven days will become the 

property of the library. Items must be picked up by the individual who printed them. A 

requesting patron who does not pick up their print forfeits all future rights to use the 3D printer. 

 

Not all designs can be printed as originally submitted. Upon review, staff may request that 

designs be modified and resubmitted in order to print. Such modifications may include (but are 

not limited to): scaling, grouping, and dividing parts.  

 

Jobs exceeding 8 hours may not be printed. Projects will be added to the print queue as they are 

received and reviewed. No guarantee of completion time is made. 
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